
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 

BROOMWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Headteacher: 
Dr. Louise Owen B. Ed. M.A. Ed. NPQH 
Tel No: (0161) 912 5609 
Fax No: (0161) 980 7133 
E-mail: broomwood.admin@trafford.gov.uk 
 

Mainwood Road 
Timperley 
Cheshire 

WA15 7JU 
Website: www. broomwoodprimary.co.uk 

 
 Together we believe. Together we achieve 

Achieve, believe, and succeed for a brighter future. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
              17/05/23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are currently having an extra intervention space built near the area where children enter school in a 
morning. This will be a great new space that we will be able to use after the whit holiday. 
 
To enable the building work to proceed, we need to have a crane on site on Friday 19th May. Therefore 
children will NOT be able to enter school in the usual way on this day. The road is going to be even more 
congested than usual due to the crane and other large vehicles, so please try and park further away from 
the school to prevent any accidents.  
 
School will be open for all children from 8.30 and they will just come into school as soon as they arrive- 
just like they would if it was raining. 
 
Children in Year Pre-school, 3, 4, 5 and 6 will come through the main school reception. A member of staff 
will be there to get them into school safely. Pre-school pupils should also be picked up from the reception 
area at 11.30. 
 
Children in morning nursery, reception, year 1 and 2 will come through the staff carpark and through the 
KS1 playground to access the school. Staff will guide you. 
 
Children will not be able to enter before 8.30 unless they are attending breakfast club. They will not 
be able to access the school premise so please do not arrive earlier than this. 
 
As the crane should be finished by the end of the school day, you will be able to pick your children up in 
the usual way. We will inform you on the day if there are any changes.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 
 
 


